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ORIGINAL 

BOARD OF WATER COMMISSIONERS 
             RESOLUTION 
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COMMISSIONER   DATE                   June 17, 2025 

WHEREAS, the existing caustic chemical feed pump at the McCarrons Treatment Plant is nearing the end 
of its service life and has become increasingly unreliable, necessitating replacement to ensure continued 
effective pH adjustment and system performance; and 

WHEREAS, Pulsafeeder, Inc proposes to provide a Triplex Metering Pump Skid at a cost of $140,699.00; 
now, therefore, be it  

RESOLVED, that the Board of Water Commissioners of the City of Saint Paul hereby authorizes 
Pulsafeeder, Inc to provide a Caustic Chemical Pump Skid and hereby authorizes its General Manager of 
Saint Paul Regional Water Services to execute any and all forms as may be required for such agreements. 

 No.  25-956 




